
St Felim’s National School 

 
 

Leiter, Bailieborough, Co. Cavan A82 CX30 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 
‘Please find below the agreed report of the Board of Management following the meeting held on February 1, 2024. 

 
Agreed Report 

 A Treasurer's report was presented to the board.  

 A Child Protection Oversight Report was presented to the Board.  

 A Principal’s Report was presented to the Board.  

 The Board conducted its annual review of the school's Child Safeguarding Statement. A notification of the board’s annual review 

is published on the school website here and a copy has been provided to officers of the Parents Association and the Patron.  

 The board of management ratified the following policies: 

 Child Safeguarding Statement – published on the website  

 Parent School Partnership Policy – published on the website.  

 The board are disappointed that our Stem Funding Application was unsuccessful. The DES used a lottery system to shortlist 

applications.  

 Hot Meal Tenders received from service providers are being considered by the Board.  

 Admission letters of offer will be issued to applicants for the 2024.2025 school year before Friday 9 February.  

 Two BCS students will complete LCVP work experience in the school from 6-9 February.  

 Thanks to David Coleman for painting the school crest on the wall in the PE hall.  

 There will be a Book Fair in school from 26 Feb to 1 March. 

 Ashes will be distributed in the school at a prayer service for Ash Wednesday, February 14.  

 The Primary Maths Curriculum in-service day for staff is Friday 23 February. The will be no school for pupils on 23rd.  

 George McAdam PLC Oide Facilitator will be in school on 27 February.  

 The Board extends its congratulations to Sinéad Farrelly on the birth of her baby boy.  

 The school will close on 5 March for the bank holiday and on 15 and 16 February for midterm break.  

 The next meeting of the board will be at the end of February.   

Yours sincerely,  

Eilís Keegan 
Secretary to B.O.M 
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Charity No: 20109967 

Principal: Mrs. Eilís Keegan 
Deputy Principal: Mrs. Patrice Clarke  
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http://www.thevalens.com/images/Policies/2023.2024/CSS_Notification_of_Annual_review.pdf

